

Bushes Primary School & ELC Class

Grampian Avenue, Glenburn, Paisley, PA2 8DW

Tel: 0300 300 0149

Email: bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

8th September 2025







Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Lynn Paterson, one of our Principal Teachers, has decided to retire at the end of this term.

Lynn has worked at Bushes for 18 and a half years and within that time, has made a positive difference in the lives of countless children and to the school as a whole. She has also led a number of residential trips, something that has enriched the lives of many of our children. She is a supportive and kind colleague with a strong work ethic and with these qualities, it is easy to see why she will be so greatly missed by everyone.

We all wish Lynn every happiness in whatever comes next during her long and healthy retirement.

Kindest Regards

Craig McCrorie

Head Teacher







Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

Renfrewshire's Nurturing Relationships **Level 1** Jade Award







